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Dear Marilyn 
 
Ofsted Inspection 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on the outcome of the Ofsted 
inspection of Scarisbrick St Mark's Church of England Primary School in January.  This is a 
good report and should be celebrated. 
 
I read with interest about how well pupils have engaged with the new phonics programme.  
It certainly seems like you are seeing some positive change already and I wish you well with 
this. 
 
Aby Hardy has started as our new Head of Education Improvement and is keen to 
develop stronger working relationships with all headteachers.  She can be contacted by 
email: aby.hardy@lancashire.gov.uk or by phone 07890 415909 should you have any 
queries. 
 
Please pass on my very best wishes to all your governors, staff, parents, and pupils.  I 
hope you and all your staff enjoy a well-deserved break over the Easter holidays. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Jacqui Old 
Executive Director of Education and Children's Services 
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